THIS IS A DECISION PAPER:

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
DATE:
June  9, 2017



SUBJECT:
Request for approval of coaching stipends for competitive archery teams at all five middle schools.  
DISCUSSION:

Request is for approval of 1 coaching stipend at $1,600 at the minimum of 25 students as long as the school maintains a competitive archery schedule.  We would like to offer them the competitive opportunity through KHSAA sanctioned competitions including regional and state competition. This offering will continue to keep us in compliance for Title IX.
RECOMMENDATION:

  I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve Bluegrass Middle, East Hardin, James T. Alton, North Middle, and West Hardin Middle Schools paid archery coaching positions so that we can offer competitive teams in archery for the 2017-18 school years.
RECOMMENDED MOTION:

  I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve Bluegrass Middle, East Hardin, James T. Alton, North Middle, and West Hardin Middle Schools the paid archery coaching positions starting in 2017-18.
